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John D’Alessandri (right) will return to the
O’Gorman High School family in September to
replace Glenn Sheculski (left) who will take on
the role of Program Supervisor for the NCDSB.

 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                       April 5, 2005

NCDSB ANNOUNCES PRINCIPAL TRANSFERS AND APPOINTMENTS

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board is pleased to

announce the following transfers  and appointments in

principal placements, effective September 2005:

< Mr. Glenn Sheculski will be promoted to Program

Supervisor at the Board Office in Timmins, where he

will oversee educational programs, curriculum and

related services;

< Mr. John D’Alessandri will vacate his current

placement as Program Principal for Student Success and

return to the O’Gorman High School family to serve as

Principa l;

< Mrs. Tricia Stefanic Weltz will take on the position of

Program Principal for Student Success, leaving the Sacred

Heart School principalship;

< Mr. Ted Weltz will be transferred from St. Joseph

School in South Porcupine to Sacred Heart School in

Timmins; and

< Mr. Louis Clausi will be promoted to the position of

Principal of St. Joseph School in South Porcupine.

In addition, Principa l Angelo Anselmo at A ileen W right English Catholic School in Cochrane has announced his

decision to retire at the end of this school year.  

Principa l Rick Brassard at Holy Family School in Englehart has also expressed his desire to commence his retirement

on November 1, 2005.

As a result, the following transfer will take place in October of 2005:

< Mrs. Anne Bougie , Pr incipal at St. Jerome School, will assume the principalship of Holy Family School in

Englehart.  

Director of Education Paul Toffanello believes that these transfers and appointments will provide new opportunities

for the students, for the school communities and for the system as a whole.  “Our paramount concern is to ensure

that we have a strong team of leaders in place in our school communities and at the Board level to oversee the

portfolios of student success, curriculum and special education,” stated Toffanello. “Our goal is to assign to each

position the indiv iduals who are best equipped to assume these responsibilities based on the ir experience, their

expertise and their ability to enhance the learn ing env ironment for students.  At the same time, we strive to create

sustainab le leadersh ip, and to provide a sense of continuity in our Catholic schools for the future.  Our principals are

enthusiastic about their assignments and look forward to building new relationships and learning experiences with

students, teachers, staff and the parent community in the coming year.” 

  

“I would also like to express my appreciation to Angelo Anselmo and Rick Brassard  for their relentless commitment to

Catholic education in our com munities,” added Toffanello.  “The knowledge and practical experience of these

seasoned veterans has proven valuable to us when we encountered challenges or embarked on new initiatives.”

Additional appointments to fill vacancies created by these transfers and retirements will be announced in the coming

months. 
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